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January 01, 2013 

  

We Welcome 

Woody Wallace to the 

Trinity County 

Sheriff's Office 
  

As Well As  

Rusty Barrett as the 

New Trinity County 

Constable for Precinct One 
  

We are sadden by the loss of 
Mark Cole as our 

Personal Protector and Enforcer 
of Laws here at Harbor Point. 

  

However we wish Mark 

all the blessings he can 

handle as he begins his 

new job as the New 

Trinity County 

Constable for 

Precinct Two 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 If You HAVE NOT turned 

in your POOL PASSES  
  

  Before January 01, 2013   
  

Your Deposit Will Be 
Forfeited, and you may not 

receive new bands until the 

old bands are turned in.  
 

 
The POA Office is closed 

Sunday - Tuesday 
 
 

Get Involved  

We're always looking for 
volunteers to help around the 

neighborhood. If you're 
interested in improving our 
community Please Contact 

HPPOA or This website. 

PLEASE NO BURNING 
DURING WINDY WEATHER. 

 

PLEASE WATCH FOR 
CHILDREN PLAYING 

AT OUR PARKS 
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So Far The E.I.D. text and 
e-mail service is working 

fairly well. We have 
49 E-Mail & 44 Text accounts. 

(No New Member in December) 
 

E-Mails will be sent out from time 
to time as information comes in.  

 

However Once a Month we will 
send out a Page Like This One. 

 

To Add Something 
Or to become a sponsor  

Please Contact Us At: 
 

 

 
 

Text Messages Will Be used for 

Emergency Information Only. 
 

 
 

 
https://www.facebook.com 
/groups/208886582484683/ 

 

 

 
 

Will Not Be Hosting any 
Meetings In January. 

 
Visit Their Website for updates. 

 
www.harborpointresort.com/nfn/ 

 
 

  R E W A R D 

 
 

E.I.D. 

http://www.harborpointresort.com/ReachUs.html�
https://www.facebook.com/groups/208886582484683/�
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As part of it's drive 

to rebuild the Fire Station 
 

The 356 Volunteer Fire 
Department is seeking donations 

for a fundraising Raffle 
to be held in February. 

 

Those Wishing to Send 

Contributions may Mail Them 
To: 

 

PO Box 1169 

Trinity, TX 75862      
  

You May Also Contact: 
 

Chief Marvin Saunders 

@  9 3 6 - 2 2 2 - 2 0 9 2 

or 

Mark Mann 

Event Coordinator 

@  7 0 8 - 2 2 7 - 7 6 4 1 
(Mark is a Harbor Point Resident) 
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The Harbor Point Resort Website has been created  
for the property owners of Harbor Point. 

  

 
  

and any and all information on this website 
is subject to change. You Must Contact the POA 

with any and all POA business. 
   

We are here to help all property owners enjoy their 
stay at Harbor Point by keeping everybody informed.   

   
 If you have anything you would like 

added to this website click on:  
  

  
 
 

 
 

http://www.harborpointresort.com/topthree.html�
http://www.harborpointresort.com/ReachUs.html�

